
 
 

WASHINGTON ELEMENTARY SCHOOL DISTRICT No. 6 
 

 

May 25, 2017 Governing Board Meeting  
Public Gifts and Donations 
 
In accordance with Board policy, the Governing Board is advised that the following items have been 
received in support of Washington Elementary School District students, parents, and staff.  
 
1. McCarthy Building Companies, Inc. donated a check in the amount of $5,000.00 to the 

Communications and Public Engagement to be used for Lamp of Learning Awards Dinner. 
 

2. Calvary Church donated a check in the amount of $1,262 Academic Support Programs to support 
cost one summer school instructor at Cholla Middle School for summer 2017.  

 

3. Eastern Star – Sunnyslope Chapter #47 donated 300 Scholastic Books with an approximate value 
of $600.00 to Ocotillo Elementary School to be distributed to student participating in the 
Afterschool Academy. 

 

4. University of Arizona donated a check in the amount of $ 5,000.00 to Desert Foothills Junior 
Elementary to support the cost of a new marquee.  

 

5. Box Top for Education donated a check in the amount of $ 1,359.60 to Moon Mountain Elementary 
to support students and staff.  

 
6. Washington Street Foundation donated a check in the amount of $765.00 to Orangewood 

Elementary to cover the cost of students to attend the Ocean Institute Field Trip 
 
7. Christ’s Community Church donated check in the amount of $ 500.00 to Orangewood Elementary 

for the benefit of students and staff.   
 
 
 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
  


